
 

 
 
 
 
14 July 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We look forward to speaking with you during our Academic Review Day on Wednesday 15th 
July. 
 
You will be contacted between 10.00a.m and 6.00p.m by your child’s tutor to discuss your 
child’s progress and to check you have access to resources available to your child so they are 
fully prepared for their return to school in September.  
 
All the necessary documents are now available on the school website; they can be 
accessed via the student home page for your child’s year group and also via the links 
given below.  
 
Please familiarise yourself with these documents so any questions you have can be answered 
by your child’s tutor on 15th July. 
 

● Summer Tracker (sent by email on 7th July) 
● Personal Learning Checks (PLCs) and Summer Transition Work 

https://bit.ly/ARD-video  
● Summer Reading Challenge: ​https://bit.ly/38JMkSL 
● Return to school in September: Please regularly check the ​School Website​ and 

Parent Newsletter​ for the most up to date information. 
 
If there are any IT issues, please email: ​ictsupport@alperton.brent.sch.uk 
 
We look forward to speaking with you on Wednesday 15th July, in the meantime, if you have 
any subject specific inquiries please email your child's subject teacher directly.  
For any other general inquiries, please email your child's pastoral manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Mrs Rufo 
Associate Deputy Headteacher. 
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